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ADLINGTON           
TOWN COUNCIL 
 

VACANCIES FOR TWO TOWN COUNCILLORS  

 

Following the mid-term resignation of two Town Councillors and in line with the 
provisions of Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act, Adlington Town 
Council wants to appoint by co-option a Councillor for each of the North and 
West Wards in the Village to serve until the next local election in May 2023. 
 
We are looking for people who are:  
 

 Interested in local current affairs and the environment 

 Willing to promote the interests of the local community  

 Able to represent and promote the Village, and who 

 Could contribute to the work of the Town Council. 

The Town Council meets monthly for up to 1.5 hours plus preparation. Town 
Councillors share the responsibility of representing the Town Council at local 
meetings or events, and on other organisations.  
 
Find out more about Adlington Town Council, the meeting calendar and our 
programme of activities from our website: www.adlingtontowncouncil.co.uk  
 
For an informal chat please contact the Town Mayor Cllr Kevin O’Donnell:  
On: 01257 482107 or email: diverkevod@msn.com 
 
Apply in writing on up to 2 A4 sides to briefly explain your interest in becoming 
a Town Councillor and any relevant skills or experience that you have by 5pm 
on Sunday 28 November 2021 to: The Town Clerk, 12 Berry Square, Blackrod, 
Bolton, BL6 5DU. Or email: clerk@adlingtontowncouncil.co.uk 
 
These two mid-term vacancies are open to those who live in or within 3 miles of 
the Adlington boundary or to those who work or own land in the Village.  All 
applications will be considered for shortlisting for interview. These will be 
arranged as soon as practical at a mutually convenient time and date following 
the Town Council’s 6 December 2021 meeting. The Town Council meetings are 
held in Adlington Library, Railway Road, Adlington, PR6 9RG, normally on the 
third Monday in the month, from 7.15pm. 
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